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 So, you want to be a teacher? 

This week we have had Aiden 
Roberts and Ryan Major from 
Narooma High School completing a 
work experience program here. 

They quickly built a rapport with our 
students and have supported 
activities in the classrooms. 

The children have enjoyed having 
Ryan and Aiden in the playground 
joining in their games and 
encouraging participation, 
supporting conflict resolution, and 
helping individuals when necessary. 

It is wonderful to see young people 
interested in becoming teachers! 

 School Sleepover 

Our annual Years 2-6 camp out 
at school was so much fun. Our 
students were amazing and 
demonstrated teamwork, 
resilience, responsibility, 
respect, care, and safety. We 
were so proud of you all!  

A big thank you to Sandy and 
Linda for catering and having 
everything ready for us to be 
independent and extremely well 
fed. We couldn’t do it without 
you! 

Last Day of School for 2022 

Our last day will be action 
packed and very special with: 
The Wooden Car Derby, Giant 
Water Slide, facepainting, a T-
Ball game for all and a special 
lunch. Families are invited to 
come for the day or just for 
lunch. We hope to see you here! 

Tania Hextell (Principal)                 

Congratulations Jack and Grace! 

Our character strength for last week 
was “Teamwork”. Jack and Grace 
demonstrated excellent teamwork when 
setting up the tents at our school 
sleepover last week. Thank you! 

Term 4, 2022 

 

Kitchen Garden each Friday, 
gold coin donations please! 
November 
Mon 28th – Thurs 1st  
Yr 6 events-separate note 
Tuesday 29th 
Kinder Transition 11.30 
 

December 
Friday 2nd 
Swimming (last one) 
Bookclub orders due 
Monday 5th 
Barranguba Poetry 
Recital Morning Tea 
Tuesday 6th 
NHS performance and 
Robotics Yrs 5/6  
Wed 7th – Fri 9th  
Berry excursion 3-6 
Thursday 8th  
K12 High Tea in Tilba  
Monday 12th 
Talent Quest assembly 
P&C 
Thursday 15th 
Presentation Night  
Friday 16th 
Last day, reports home 
 
 
 
 
 
 
CONTACT US ANYTIME  
Central Tilba School 
89 Corkhill Drive 
Phone: 4473 7210 
Email: centrtilba-
p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
Website: 
https://centrtilba-
p.schools.nsw.gov.au/  
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This week we studied Coco Chanel as 
our Amazing Person and we focused 

on her creativity as a character 
strength. She would have been very 

impressed by the creativity and designs 
of the Barranguba students on 

Wednesday. They designed, created, 
and modelled their “Garbage Bag 

Fashions” on the classroom catwalk! 



 

 

 

  

At this time of year we focus on 
transition. Our Year 2 children 
are getting ready to join the 
Barranguba class. They proved 
themselves well and truly ready 
as they participated in their first 
school sleepover. Teamwork and 
.                                  friendship. 

The 2023 
Kindergarten 
children came 
for their 
second 
transition day. 
We played 
some counting 
games and 
read Possum 
Goes to 
School. Then 
we went for a 
walk around  

Our Year 5 children did a 
great job setting up and 
running our transition tabloid. 
Thank you to Molly, Jack, 
Leroy and Dali. You showed 
maturity and kindness, and 
we look forward to your              
.         leadership next year.  

Tilba School to check for 
possums ! 



Dear Tania and the Central Tilba Public School community, 

On behalf of the Footy 2 Fight MND Committee we would like to sincerely thank you for your support 
and generous donation you gave towards our Footy 2 Fight MND 2022 fundraiser. 

Without your support we could not have had such a successful event, as we did on July 30th, 2022. 

It is with great pride and excitement to inform you that we raised a massive

$31,710
through both the day and evening events. 

We had no idea we would raise as much as we did and are looking forward to giving the money 
directly to FIGHT MND in October when myself, my father, Max and 2 committee members, Michelle 
and Monique attend this year’s Daniher’s Drive event in Victoria.  

Please watch this link from FIGHT MND so you can see where your generous donations and the money 
we raised go and how they help to fund vital research projects and help people suffering from this 
horrendous disease, Motor Neurone Disease. 

(Put the cursor on the link and follow the directions to watch) 

https://www.facebook.com/watch/?v=441171524438522&extid=NS-UNK-UNK-UNK-IOS_GK0T-
GK1C&ref=sharing 

Once again, thank you so much for your support and we look forward to another fundraiser in 2024. 

Kind regards, 

Mel Tiffen and the Footy 2 Fight MND Committee 2022 

Monique Craig - Kirsty Edwards - Jason Sauiluma - Michelle Hewston - Kim Harris 
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* Sausage sizzle  * Cakes, Tea & Coffee 

* Carol Singing  * Tree Decorating 

* Visit from Santa  * Christmas Raffle 

All Welcome ... the young & young at heart! 

You are invited to the Tilba CWA’s  

Christmas Carols  
in the Small Hall at Central Tilba 

Sunday 4th December 

from 4.30pm to 6pm 




